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DATE:  July 31, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 

 
A meeting was held on Wednesday, July 30, 2014 at 10:11 a.m. at Orlando City Hall, 
400 South Orange Avenue, Mayor Dyer’s Cabinet Room, between Mayor Buddy Dyer, 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, City Staff: OPD Chief John Mina, OFD Chief John Miller, 
Chief of Staff, Mr. Frank Billingsley, Chief Administrative Officer, Mr. Byron Brooks, 
Deputy Chief Administrative Officer, Mrs. Deborah Girard, Director of Human 

Resources, Mrs. Ana Palenzuela, Director of Multicultural Affairs, Mr. Luis Martinez and 
some members of the Hispanic Leadership Commission: Mrs. Blanquita Trabold, Mrs. 
Janet Pesquera, Mrs. Linda Gonzalez, Mrs. Carmen Dominguez, Mr. Ricardo Pesquera, 
Mr. Marcos Marchena and Mr. George Rodon.  
 

The topic discussed during the meeting was the status of Hispanics within the City of 
Orlando government and City Boards. 
 

The meeting concluded at approximately 10:48 a.m. 
  

Respectfully submitted by, 
 
  

   
Ana L. Cruz 
Aide to Commissioner Tony Ortiz 


